
 

 
City of Alamo Heights 

 Lane Closure – Ellwood — December 2nd through December 20th  
    

Scope of Work & Traffic Impact 
Rampart Construction is closing both lanes of Ellwood between Ellwood Short and the driveway of King Realty in order to 
reconstruct Ellwood.  The project will consist of two phases: Phase 1 from 12/02 to 12/10 - the intersection of Ellwood and 
Fenimore and Phase 2 from 12/10 to 12/20 - Ellwood from Fenimore to Ellwood Short.  Each phase will reopen once complete.  
Additionally, the southern lane of Ellwood will remain closed through the completion of each Phase. 
 

*Entry and Exit approaches/driveways to all residence and businesses in front of lane closure will be 
accessible 

Map of Construction Areas 

 
Outreach and Construction Contacts: 

 City of Alamo Heights 
Nina Shealey 
Director of Community Development 
210-832-2250 
nshealey@alamoheightstx.gov  
 

  


